THE OF THE PARTY O

United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE Great Basin National Park Baker, Nevada 89311-9701

IN REPLY REFER TO: D32(GRBA)

November 26, 2013

Dear Friends:

Great Basin National Park is currently seeking public input and ideas for the Snake Creek Southern Nevada Public Lands Management Act (SNPLMA) Project. Your ideas, issues and comments will assist in guiding the development of the proposed action and alternatives to the proposed action while assisting with the environmental analysis consistent with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

Great Basin National Park applied for SNPLMA funds for a project on Snake Creek to improve public access to areas, address portions of historic resource impacts, highlight areas of historic interest, add new trail features and facilities that will enhance the visitor experience while addressing the operational and maintenance needs of the Park.

An open house will be held Tuesday, December 3 from 4 pm to 7 pm at the Great Basin Resource Classroom in Baker, Nevada. Park staff will be available at various stations with maps to listen and record your ideas, issues and comments.

Furthermore, information is also available on the National Park Service Planning, Environment & Public Comment (PEPC) website at: http://parkplanning.nps.gov/SCIRE. This website provides access to current National Park Service plans, environmental impact analyses, and related documents on public review. Comments may be submitted through the PEPC website.

Mailed comments will also be accepted. Please submit comments no later than January 5, 2014, to Attn: Planning, 100 Great Basin National Park, Baker, NV, 89311. Should you like to be added to the park's NEPA mailing list (or email list), please contact beth_cristobal@nps.gov or call 775-234-7542.

Sincerely,

Steven Mietz
Superintendent